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Comments: Hello, Thank you for considering my comments about the Warming Hut proposal.

All the warming huts are expected to be temporary and set up for the winter/snowy

months. | do wonder how realistic it is for them to be truly temporary if there are challenging or impassable road
conditions. Many of the forest service roads to be used are already in rough shape, and winter storms can cause
washouts and flood damage. So, the structures could potentially be erected for longer than proposed.

Also, similar possible road problems could make any additional pumping of the outhouses harder to follow
through with. (And many of the outhouses are already way over used and not maintained enough.)

Increased wildfire risk is also of concern- as | assume most of these shelters will have wood stoves.

In early winter, the forest could still be dangerously dry, and during winter too if there is less then average snow
fall. Additionally some people are just more careless with fire and that creates more risk.

If the huts will be reservable, will people be paying for their use? And is it realistic that others can use it for an
emergency shelter if it's already occupied by people with reservations.

Lastly, these huts will encourage more use and more people in the forest, which | believe will be a disturbance to
all winter wildlife, including Wolverines. And also will create an overall disturbance to the general quiet of winter.
Thank you.



